Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

PPML- by - PTE 2006
February ¢, 2006

ADMINISTRATOR EDITA S. BUENO
National Electrification Administration
Government Center, Quezon City

Dear Administrator Bueno:

I recently received a copy of the National Electrification Administration’s
publication, Enernea (Vol. ll, No. 3), which carried the banner story of NEA as the
first government corporation to implement the Electronic-New Government
Accounting System (e-NGAS).

Let me congratulate the NEA for achieving such a milestone. Your leadership in
implementing a more efficient and transparent accounting system is truly
commendable. With the e-NGAS, | am confident that the Rural Electrification
Program will be able to accomplish even more.

Thank you, and let us continue to work for rural electrification and couniryside
development in a transparent and efficient manner.

) Sincerely, /07»9—/
RAPHA

P.M. LOTILLA
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